
PUPIL 
POST 

16th week in Ordinary Time 
21st July 2024



A lovely Mass for our 
Year Sixes to begin their 

final week of primary 
school! 

Watch here 
https://x.com/i/status/1
812815137381683661

https://x.com/i/status/1812815137381683661
https://x.com/i/status/1812815137381683661


Year 1 enjoyed a bit 
of self-indulgent

learning about bees. 
We have discussed 

pollen and how 
bees use it. 

Some tried out the 
protective clothing.



How wonderful to see 
our Reception children 

confidently reading 
together - Mrs. Whitty 
enjoyed being read to!



4DA 
have been 
working on 

long division 
with no 

remainders.





Year 6 Shakespeare 
have learnt about 

Retrofuturism
and created some 

amazing artwork in 
this style!



FamilyID=Office_ArchiveTorn

Another successful year working
 with Westminster Schools Singing Programme. 

A big thank you to Jaison Jeyaventhan for helping us. 
The children have loved it.  

Here we can see some of the Year 1 & 2 children enjoying themselves greatly-

https://x.com/i/status/1813667752974156105

https://x.com/i/status/1813667752974156105




Year 6 had a great time bowling as an end of year treat 
for all their hard work!



Well Done Nursery Class!
Watch here

https://x.com/i/status/1813954155477967031

https://x.com/i/status/1813954155477967031


The Reception children have amazed us 
with their threading and sewing skills. 

Everyone was very excited to take their 
finished bookmark home this week!



Busy fingers on Friday morning in the Nursery – 
a few extra activities to bring the year to a close. 



Treats for our 
leavers from 

our lovely 
ladies in the 

kitchen.



The Nursery 
children would 

like to thank 
Hertfordshire 

Catering
 for all the lovely 
dinners over the 

last year.



Thank you to our PSA, a cold treat for our Year 6 Leavers!



The PSA say:

Thank you to 
everyone who 
supported our 

Frosty Friday sales. 

We raised 

£655.70! 



Thanks so much for your contributions 
on Monday. 

The  next collection for Bags2school 
is planned for 

Thursday Sept 26th



The PSA understand there was some 
confusion on Friday/non uniform 

day and some children came home 
with the money you had kindly 

given them.
 

We would still like to collect these 
donations.

 For ease donations can also be 
made here 

https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QGSQPVPV 
Thank you! 

https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QGSQPVPV


We know the summer 
holidays can be a difficult time 

for families experiencing 
economic hardship. 

We've done our research and 
collated a list of 

establishments offering free 
or reduced cost meals over 

the summer.
Catch the full list and details in 

this video: 
https://x.com/i/status/1812927915866071103

https://x.com/i/status/1812927915866071103


Please read and reflect 
together upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is 
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